Sent: 15/12/2020 6:22:42 PM
Subject: Online Submission

15/12/2020

MS Sarah Horlyck

7 11209 Pittwater rd ST
Collaroy NSW 2097
S_horlyck@hotmail.com

RE: Mod2020/0626 - 1154 Pittwater Road COLLAROY NSW 2097

Dear Kye,
| wish to provide a submission on the MOD2020/0626

Firstly, thank you for notifying the surrounding residents to the modification of this DA. This is
unfortunately the first notification we have received this far. | trust we will continue to be
advised of applications for this and other nearby DA’s.

| object to the extension of hours for the works. Whilst | understand the works are pressing and
need to undertaken at low tide, this should not be allowed to excessively impact the use of the
beach by the public.

| request that you consider the use of the beach by the public in the weekends and that works
can in fact be heard across the road in nearby resistances.

Council has been clear in their messaging that they will be enforcing social distancing on
beaches. These construction works will impact the public use of the adjacent beach during this
time. No one wants to be swimming, surfing or sitting on the sand next to a construction site.
Resulting in additional people visiting the busier beaches, and reducing social distancing.
Please

Consider limiting the amount of hours works are happing on the weekend and requesting the
signposting on construction fencing so the community is aware of when the beach can be
peacefully used.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sarah Horlyck



